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FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS REGARDING POOL CLOSURES DUE TO THE COVID-19 LOCAL HEALTH EMERGENCY

DOES OUR POOL/SPA AREA HAVE TO CLOSE?
Yes.  All public pools (permitted by the Ventura County Environmental Health Division) are ordered by the Ventura County Public Health Officer to be closed. The closure includes all areas inside the pool fence.

[bookmark: _GoBack]CAN OUR POOL MAINTENANCE COMPANY CONTINUE TO MAINTAIN MY POOL?
Yes.  Routine maintenance including cleaning and chemical adjustments are required to ensure the pool/spa does not become a public health nuisance.

ARE YOU CONDUCTING POOL CONSTRUCTION INSPECTIONS DURING THE “STAY WELL AT HOME” ORDER?
	Yes.  Social distancing will be maintained during inspection.

ARE YOU ACCEPTING PLAN SUBMITTALS?
Yes.  Mail all required documents, fees, and a pre-paid sleeve to Ventura County Environmental Health Division, 800 S. Victoria Ave. #1730, Ventura, CA  93009-1730


VISIT WWW.VCEMERGENCY.COM FOR ALL UP-TO-DATE INFORMATION REGARDING COVID-19 IN VENTURA COUNTY.
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